	
	

	
	

	
	

	June 5, 2009
VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS AND EMAIL
David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504

	


Re:
Verizon v. United Telephone Company of the Northwest; Docket No. UT-081393
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed please find the original and eight (8) copies of the Redacted and the Highly Confidential versions of the Rebuttal Testimony of Paul B. Vasington.

Sincerely,
Gregory M. Romano
GMR:pl
Enclosures
cc:
William E. Hendricks, III w/encl.

Jonathan Thompson w/encls.


Letty S.D. Friesen w/encl.


Cindy Manheim w/encls.
